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Dou oavs of summer ..... 
Howdy to all the 4-H Horse Project members in Kansas! 

Hope this letter finds you well and your life is looking somewhat normal; 
although it may be a new normal. Once again, included in this newsletter is some 
information about how things have changed for your 4-H Horse Project. If you 
have questions, contact your local Extension Office. 

Don't forget, there is a new Kansas 4-H Horse Show Rule Book. Check 
the back cover of your rule book to make sure it is the most current; it should 
say: S133 Revised January 2020. Be sure to download it or have your local 
Extension Office order it for you. It can be found at: https://www.kansas4-
h.org/projects/animals/horse.html under General Horse Resources. There are
several rule changes you need to be aware of and this will be the rule book used
at the KSF State 4-H Horse Show.

There is a TON of information about the Horse project at: 
https://www.kansas4-h.org/projects/animals/horse.html Check it out and 
bookmark that page for future reference. 

If you would like to submit an article or have a horse event you would like 
to publicize, please e-mail that information to Jean at jhuntley@ksu.edu. 
Happy trails and safe riding! 

Dales 10 Remember: 

Aug 1 

Sept 17-19 

State 4-H Horse Show entries due online at https://
kansaseq.fairwire.com/
State 4-H Horse Show, Kansas State Fair, Hutchinson 








